
Toni Hudson – Pen Portrait 

Until very recently I have always lived in Beck Row. Being a 'local girl' I went to Beck Row 

Primary School. My children now attend the school. 

I started volunteering in 2015 after spending a few years being a stay at home mum. In April 

2016 I became an Early Years Teaching Assistant. In 2018 the opportunity arose on the board 

of governors to represent the support staff. Although I am a support staff governor, I have 2 

children at the school so not only do I have the best interests of the staff, I also have the best 

interests of the parents and students. 

 

 


